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Medina, Gennifer

From: Clint Welborn <cwelborn@ocalafl.org>
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 11:02 AM
To: Medina, Gennifer
Cc: Doherty, Pam; Clark, Jennifer
Subject: RE: Marion County Fire Rescue - Municipalities Representative

CAUTION: THIS MESSAGE IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links, open attachments, or share any information unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report suspicious emails using the "Phish Alert" button in Outlook or 
contact the Helpdesk. 

I am willing to serve another 4 years. 
 

From: Medina, Gennifer <Gennifer.Medina@marionfl.org>  
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 10:49 AM 
To: Clint Welborn <cwelborn@ocalafl.org> 
Cc: Doherty, Pam <Pam.Doherty@marionfl.org>; Clark, Jennifer <Jennifer.Clark@marionfl.org> 
Subject: Marion County Fire Rescue - Municipalities Representative 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Good morning, Chief Welborn, 
 
Your current term as the Municipalities Representative on the Marion County Fire Rescue/EMS Advisory Board 
ends in July 2025. Kindly let us know if you are willing to serve another four-year term in this capacity. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 

 

Gennifer Medina 
ExecuƟve Assistant to Commission 

 
Marion County Board of County Commissioners 
601 SE 25th Ave. 
Ocala, FL  34471 
Main: 352-438-2300 | Direct: 352-438-2338 

  

Empowering Marion for Success!  

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this 
entity. Instead, contact this oƯice by phone or in writing.  

 
 


